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Mums have treats in store this year thanks to bargains from leading 
consumer deals website 

08 March 2010 – Mums can look forward to being spoiled this Mother’s 
Day thanks to the very latest range of money-off deals on offer from 
leading consumer bargains site DiscountVouchers.co.uk. The site is 
home to deals for over 300 leading retailers. 

Among the big names featured on the site is Marks & Spencer, with 
deals like perfect gifts for Mum on Mother’s Day and kids can treat 
Mum to a nice meal out thanks to 25% off food at 80 Slug & Lettuce 
restaurants nationwide. If chocolates are one of Mum’s favourites then 
the kids can enjoy 10% off all orders of £20 or more at Hotel Chocolat. 

The children can get Mum some leading name cosmetics and clothes 
via deals like 25% off in the Debenhams New Season Spectacular and 
there are high street fashions to be had on a budget too thanks 
to 50% off in the Dorothy Perkins sale. Further ladies’ clothing 
features in the new deals with 20% off all beautiful women’s clothing 
at Jacques Vert. 

Mum can be treated to a trip away or a holiday thanks to bargain deals 
like an exclusive 10% off the lowest prices guaranteed at Hotels.com, 
and there is accommodation on show in the shape of deals like Premier 
Inn Hotel Rooms from £29. Booking a summer holiday for Mum can be 



done too thanks to 10% guaranteed off Summer 2010 online holiday 
bookings with First Choice Holidays. 

DiscountVouchers.co.uk is home to a constantly growing range of 
vouchers and codes for savings at stores such as Boots, Currys, John 
Lewis, Sainsbury’s, Lastminute.com, Dorothy Perkins, New Look and 
more. The website is searchable by retailer name, latest deal and most 
popular deal, making it easier for customers to find the best value 
deals in the shortest time. 

To see all the latest discount deals visit www.discountvouchers.co.uk. 
/ends. 

About DiscountVouchers.co.uk 
DiscountVouchers.co.uk features the latest offers and savings from a 
growing range of retailers, all updated in real time. Designed to help 
consumers save money with both leading high street brands and 
specialist retailers, DiscountVouchers.co.uk offers one of the widest 
choices of money saving offers. 

Part of ASAP Ventures Ltd, the company behind the award winning 
Carrentals.co.uk price comparison site, DiscountVouchers.co.uk is 
committed to offering a growing range of the best savings available 
online. 

For more information visit www.discountvouchers.co.uk 
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